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May 17, 2023 
 
To: Wildfire Mitigation Plans (WMPs) Service List (OEIS_WMPS@LISTSERVICE.CNRA.CA.GOV) 
 
Docket: 2023-2025 Wildfire Mitigation Plans (2023-2025-WMPs) 
 
Subject: Extension of the reply comment deadline for the large Investor-Owned Utilities’ 
Wildfire Mitigation Plans 
 
On May 15, 2023, Southern California Edison Company (SCE) submitted a request for an 
extension of time for reply comments on the large investor-owned utilities’ (IOU)1 2023-2025 
Wildfire Mitigation Plans (WMP).2 The reply comments are currently due on Monday, June 5, 
2023. This follows the deadline for opening comments on Friday, May 26, 2023. SCE requested 
the deadline for reply comments be extended by one day, to Tuesday, June 6, 2023, in 
consideration of the Memorial Day holiday on Monday, May 29, 2023. Energy Safety hereby 
extends the date for reply comments for the large IOU WMPs to Tuesday, June 6, 2023. Such 
reply comments are due no later than 5:00 PM Pacific Time on June 6, 2023. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Lucy C. Morgans 
Program Manager | Electric Safety Policy Division 
Office of Energy Infrastructure Safety 
  
Cc: Gary Chen 

 
1 Pacific Gas and Electric Company, San Diego Gas & Electric Company, and Southern California Edison Company 
2 SCE’s Extension Request Letter, 
https://efiling.energysafety.ca.gov/eFiling/Getfile.aspx?fileid=53880&shareable=true (accessed May 17, 2023) 
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